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STURGEON PUBLIC SCHOOLS

2022/2023 Budget Process

Complementary Learning Resources Fees

Non-Funded Student Fee Schedule

Transportation Fees

As part of the annual budget process, the

Board of Trustees must review the following

fees and make decisions:

By majority vote, the Board of Trustees

made the following decisions regarding

fees: 

Complementary Learning Resources

(CLR) Fees 

 

CLR fees eliminated from Sturgeon

Public moving forward.

Non-Funded Student Fee Schedule

 

Fee schedule accepted as presented.

Transportation Fees

 

15% increase for all student riders.



providing classroom resources
and support

Grade 2 & 6 Indigenous books
and resources to support
leveled reading and guided
reading. 
Grade 2 Mathematics lessons
and material written by
Indigenous authors to provide
authentic perspectives.  

Public assurance occurs when all
students belong and learn in
environments that support their
needs. Public confidence is built when
system resources are used to ensure
optimum learning for all. 

Sturgeon Public Schools foster a
welcoming learning environment and
implement support for physical,
social, mental, and emotional
wellness in students. 

Our schools have implemented and
improved strategic plans to ensure
understanding of Indigenous
perspectives and knowledge by:

Learning Supports and
First Nation, Métis,
and Inuit Success

Whole school resources and
support:

Métis experience kits with
lessons for teaching and
students to experience.
Rebuilt Blanket Exercise
kits to engage students in
better understanding the
Truth of Indigenous history
in Canada. 

First Nation, Métis, and Inuit
students achieve and succeed as
part of a community committed to
understanding foundational
Indigenous perspectives and
knowledge. 

Did You Know? 
Safe Contact
Sturgeon Public partnered
with SOGI 123 and the Alberta
Teachers' Association Local
No. 27 in 2016 to ensure each
school has a Safe Contact. 

A Safe Contact is a staff
member knowledgeable in
supporting all students,
respecting diversity and
promoting inclusion.

Bus Status App
Stay on top of any bus delays or 
cancellations. Sturgeon Public Schools 
uses the Box Clever Status App to give 
parents and caregivers a simple and 
accessible way to make sure they are 
notified of any changes in the status of 
bus routes immediately.

The app is available on the App Store 
for Apple devices and the Google Play 
Store for Android devices. 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=ca.boxclever.busstatus
https://apps.apple.com/us/app/bus-status/id1374365482
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=ca.boxclever.busstatus

